
SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 

We have high expectations for our children and school uniform is an obvious symbol that 
children share these expectations, and have a pride in belonging to our school community. We 
therefore set a clear expectation that uniform will be worn. Extremes of fashion are neither 
acceptable nor appropriate for school either in clothes, footwear, or hairstyle. Hair 
should be cut in an appropriate style for school e.g. no patterns shaved in to the hair. 
Shoes worn to school should be appropriate. High heels and 'flip-flops' are not safe and 
should not be worn in school. Training shoes may be worn for PE but must not be worn in 
place of shoes as they can become an expensive and inappropriate fashion statement for 
some children. 
 
 

NAVY BLUE Sweatshirt or cardigan – with School Logo 
 

GREY Trousers, Shorts, Skirt or Pinafore 

BLUE & WHITE Gingham Dress 

WHITE Shirt, Blouse or Polo Shirt (school logo polo shirts are available). 

BLACK, NAVY OR GREY school socks 

GREY Tights 
 

NO COLOURED or PATTERNED TIGHTS or SOCKS 

ONLY BLACK School Shoes 
 

NO TRAINERS (except for sports) 

NO BOOTS or HIGH HEELED SHOES 
 

NO OPEN TOED SANDALS or FLIP- FLOPS 
 
 

PE KIT 
 

 PE T-SHIRT with school logo (House Colours) 
 

ASH - blue BEECH - green ELM - red 
 

 Black or navy PE shorts or skort 
 

 Trainers (for PE) 
 

 Tracksuit or joggers and sweatshirt (for outdoor PE lessons) 
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OUTDOOR LEARNING 
 

 Wet weather gear – waterproof coat and trousers 
On most days, children will spend time outside and will need adequate clothing & footwear. 
 

 Wellies 
 
 

Uniform is ordered through our school website www.paultonjuniorschool.co.uk 

by clicking on the parents section then click on the uniform tab at the top of the 

page. Our uniform provider is Price & Buckland. Samples of all sizes of uniform 

are available to try on in our school office. 
 
 
 

PLEASE ENSURE ALL ITEMS OF CLOTHING ARE 
CLEARLY MARKED WITH YOUR CHILD'S NAME. 

 
 
 

JEWELLERY/PERSONAL POSSESSIONS 
 

We want your child to be safe at all times, therefore, the wearing of jewellery is 
firmly discouraged. If a child has pierced ears stud earrings only may be worn 
(no other piercings are allowed), but we ask that these are removed for swimming 
and P.E. activities. Children will be asked to remove all other jewellery, which will 
be handed back at the end of the day. Children should not bring any precious or 
valuable 'treasures' to school as we cannot take responsibility should they be lost 
or damaged 
 
 

MOBILE PHONES 
 

All mobile phones must be handed to the school office at the start of the day and 
collected at home time. Phones are not allowed to remain with children during the 
school day. 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 

 

 

http://www.paultonjuniorschool.co.uk/
http://www.paultonjuniorschool.co.uk/

